
Food-friendly wines that taste like they’re twice the price—from trusted family wineries.

Our Winter

TOP 20 WINESTOP 20 WINES
1
Pillar & Post  
Napa Valley  
Cabernet  
Sauvignon 
From a well-known 
Napa winery. Bright  
red fruits on the  
palate, balanced 
tannins, and  
refreshing acidity  
make this an  
excellent food wine.

3 �
Golden Gate 
Cellars  
Pinot Noir
Golden Gate Cellars, 
your California 
connection. This  
Pinot’s bursting  
with juicy red cherry, 
cranberry, and 
strawberry flavors, 
accompanied by 
some beautiful  
spice notes. 

5 �
�Les Terrasses  
de Saint 
Christophe  
Red Bordeau 
This limited one- 
time purchase  
is a gem from the  
St. Emilion region  
in Bordeaux. Les 
Terrasses is the  
second label of  
the famous  
Chateau Tour  
Saint Christophe  
and drinks like  
it should cost  
twice its price.

6 
Bucks’ Crossing 
Sonoma County 
Chardonnay  
From an iconic Napa  
Valley Winery.  
Aromas of Meyer  
lemon, Fuji apple,  
and ripe pear. On  
the palate, bright  
citrus mixed with  
the fruit flavors,  
and a touch of oak. 

7 �
2017  
Mas de Sainte  
Croix Passion  
d’une Terre 
Cotes  
du Rhone
This is a hearty 
winter red that 
will warm you up! 
The dominance of 
grenache makes this 
powerful wine burst 
with juicy, ripe dark  
fruit flavors.  Serve 
with almost any 
comfort food.

8  
Hitch Edna 
Valley Pinot 
Noir
From a well-known 
California winery. A 
bouquet of tarragon,  
orange peel, and  
clove with a bright  
mix of bing cherry,  
blueberry, and a hint  
of mocha. Balanced 
with integrated 
tannins.

9 
2019  
Thomas Bassot 
Saint-Véran  
Chardonnay
Quality and tradition 
define Maison  
Thomas Bassot  
wine-making style.  
This house makes  
a refined and  
balanced style of 
Burgundy that we  
love, in a way that 
respects each 
appellation’s  
character.

10 
2016  
Alvides Roble 
Tempranillo
100% Tempranillo 
from Spain’s  
fastest growing  
wine region,  
Ribera del Duero. 
Notes of raspberry,  
currant, plum, 
violets, and subtle  
spice notes. It’s  
fresh, soft, and  
easy drinking.

11 �
2019  
Poggio Salvi  
Lavischio 
Toscana
This hidden Tuscan  
gem of 100% Merlot 
comes to us from a  
high quality producer  
in Tuscany. It’s a  
perfect medium- 
bodied winter warmer; 
fresh, floral red with 
black currant and hints  
of thyme that follow  
with a pretty finish. 

12 
�2015  
Château des 
Aladères  
Corbieres  
Vielles Vignes
This French red  
blend comes from  
a partnership with  
re-known Bordeaux 
winemaker Stéphane  
Derenoncourt, who  
has advised many  
famous, highly scored 
Chateaux such as  
Smith Haut Lafite,  
Pavie-Macquin, and  
Domaine de Chevalier.

13 
Alumni  
Willamette 
Valley 
Chardonnay 
A versatile Chardonnay 
with a bouquet of  
Crenshaw melon,  
white fruit, slight  
oak, almonds, and 
roasted hazelnut.  
Food-loving, refresh- 
ing acidity, pretty  
floral structure with 
incredible balance.

14 
�Homestead  
Collection H3  
Red Blend
From the iconic  
Horse Heaven  
Hills. Aromas of  
black cherry and 
blueberry jam  
with hints of ripe  
plums, strawberry  
and fresh roasted  
coffee lead to  
a balanced silky  
and delicious  
mid-palate.

15 �
Arado 
Reserva  
Uco Malbec
Classic Mendoza 
richness but with 
the elegance of  
Uco Valley’s  
signature higher 
altitude freshness.  
Deep blackberry, 
plum, licorice, and 
dark chocolate 
flavors. Made by  
one of Argentina’s 
most celebrated 
rising-star 
winemakers.

16 
2019  
Château  
Haut-Philippon  
White  
Bordeaux
Bordeaux’s Entre- 
Deux-Mers  
appellation is one  
of the world’s best for 
producing delicious  
refreshing, affordable 
white wines. Haut-
Philippon is a perfect 
representation of that 
style and an excellent 
partner for foods like 
seafood and chicken.

17 
Golden Gate  
Cellars  
Cabernet  
Sauvignon
This easy-drinking,  
well-balanced wine  
has fresh, bright red  
fruit flavors and  
comes to us from  
some of CA’s most 
renowned vineyards.  
It really should  
cost more!

18�
White Cloud 
Marlborough 
Sauvignon Blanc 
Refreshing, versatile, 
expressive wine with  
citrus, stone fruit, and 
tropical fruit notes.  
Its mouthwatering  
acidity is especially  
food-friendly.

19 
Jules Larose  
Rosé 
From France’s 
Languedoc region,  
this fun, fresh wine’s  
balanced acidity  
makes it extremely 
versatile and food- 
friendly. We love  
the quality on this 
one—tastes like  
it should sell for  
twice its price!

20 
Il Casato  
Pinot Grigio 
Valdadige 
From one of the  
top producers in  
Italy! Perfect  
with appetizers,  
chicken and  
shellfish. We  
tasted this gem  
when we met  
with the supplier  
and were blown  
away with  
the quality.

2  
Golden Gate  
Cellars Alexander  
Valley  
Cabernet  
Sauvignon
Hubert de Boüard,  
co-owner/winemaker 
of the Chateau  
Angelus (one of  
St. Emilion’ s best),  
selected and  
supervised this  
Bordeaux’s blending.  
Mostly Merlot, soft  
and round with a  
complex, long finish.  
At this price, one of 
Bordeaux’s best values!

4 �
2017  
Villamont  
Savigny-Les- 
Beaune Le 
Village  
Pinot Noir
Made with grapes 
hand-picked at  
the Henri de 
Villamont estate. 
Winemaker Pierre 
Jhean believes to 
create Burgundy’s  
renowned balance  
and finesse re- 
quires respecting each 
grape and adapting 
styles to each terroir.

All bottle sizes are 750 ml.

601 Amherst Street, Buffalo, NY 14207  
amherstwineandliquor.com • 716-710-5940


